NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA.
COMPETITIVE SHOOTING

11250 WAPLES MILL ROAD

FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA 22030

January 15, 2020
Dear Match Directors and Competitors,

There has been some concerns regarding the 2019 — 2020 Pistol sectionals. Those questions include the posting of results for
2019, a program not having been seen for 2020, and missing awards for the 2019 matches. .

In 2019, the Pistol sectional was protested due to a concern over having been conducted incorrectly.. This protest has
delayed the posting of said results. During this tournament, people were allowed to compete more than once in a sectional
for a score that counted towards classifications. As the protest concluded, the scores will be corrected and the competitors
that competed more than once will be compensated. The results will be posted as soon as possible for the challenge period
and then the final for posting and issuing of awards. Any awards, from 2019, that have not been filled, or sent directly to the
winners of each sectional, will be processed starting in February,

During the 2020 season there will be a program posted on the website at hitps://competitions.nra.org/competitions/nra-
national-matches/ under the Pistol area. The 2020 sectional awards have been ordered and should arrive prior to any stated
match dates. The program has been corrected to reflect the proper rules. You are only allowed to compete in one sectional

per discipline, per year.

Please contact me at afarmer@nrahg.org 703-267-1475 or Beth Martin at bmartin@nrahq.org 703-267-1452 for any
questions. Thank you for your time and continued support of the shooting sports.

Director
Competitive Shooting Division



